

STAFF REPORT

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING OF May 8, 2012

To:

Town Council

From:

Town Manager

Date:

May 2, 2012

Subject: Request for Donations – Del Oro Swim Team End of the Year Celebration

RECOMMENDATION:

Authorize use of one of the Town's meeting times at the Blue Goose Shed for the annual Del Oro Swim Team celebration.

DISCUSSION:

The Del Oro Swim Team is seeking a venue for its annual end of the year celebration. The event has been held at the Blue Goose in the past and has proved to be a perfect venue for the event. The event is proposed for either May 16, 2012 or May 23, 2012 depending on availability of the Blue Goose facility. Time would be from approx. 5pm to 9pm with set up a bit earlier in the day.

CEQA:

There are no CEQA issues with the authorization to utilize one of the Town's meeting times.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:

The use of the Blue Goose facility will be counted against the annual allotment of uses provided to the Town. No Town monies will be spent.